
Minutes



made available from our web home page so that faculty may have a chance to read and
make comments to their senators.

4. Kristi Harper, Faculty Senate secretary, has a limitednumber ofcopies ofthe
procedures for city-university projects.







Several senators inquired about aspects ofthe ban on enrollment in overlapping sessions.
SenatorFoster explained that most courses are in one ofthe six. week sessions or the eight
week session. He agreed that ''traditional intersession'* courses could be taken in May or
August which would not overlap with the eight week session. The intention ofthe
assistant deans who developed the policywas to limitthe number



The amended motion passed. The policy is:
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V. There was no


